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Back in 2012, I talked to Bev Harris who made the documentary Hacking Democracy 

and she informed me about all the voter/election fraud in our state because of mail in 

ballots. We acted as observers at the time to see how the process works in Tillamook 

County. We were the first to do that.  Our state is considered one of the dirtiest in the 

country. Since then, there has been enough information to show the blatant flaw of 

this system and that our votes are not being counted. It's time also for voter ID to 

make sure only people who are registered to vote and are US citizens have this 

privilege. My husband and I wholeheartedly support this and it's about time as this 

issue continues to be swept under the rug at the local, state, and national level. It's 

time to bring back some accountability to the election process that so many take for 

granted. We would also like to see paper ballots that are hand counted as Bev Harris 

showed the problem with our electronic voting machines that can be programmed to 

change how we vote. We need to restore election integrity in our state, and make 

sure only American citizens and people who are registered and can prove their 

identity vote. Thank you.  


